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Poznań, 31.10.2024 
 

COMPETITION ANNOUNCEMENT 
regarding the financing of foreign internships (STER) 

Round 2 (January 2025 - June 2025) 
 
Based on the PUEB Rector's Regulation No. 34/2024, introducing the Rules and regulations for funding 
foreign internships by the National Agency for Academic Exchange for doctoral students at the 
Doctoral School of Poznań University of Economics and Business under the “Internationalisation of 
the PUEB Doctoral School” project  
 
I hereby announce the second round of the competition to fund foreign research internships, 
which will start between January 2025 and June 2025. 
 
Applications for the second round of the competition will be accepted from 15.11.2024 to 
29.11.2024.  
Remember, a complete set of documents required in line with the Rector’s Regulation should be 
submitted to the Doctoral School Office or sent electronically to szkola.doktorska@ue.poznan.pl. If 
you choose to submit electronically, please ensure your documents are signed with an electronic 
signature. 
 
The decisions of the Selection Committee on granting or refusing to award funding will be 
announced by 13.12.2024. 
 
 
Director of the PUEB Doctoral School 
 

Professor Katarzyna Szarzec, PhD 
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